
Public Notice 
 

Indian Springs Drive & Mize Street 

Traffic Pattern Change 

 

On or about June 23, 2023, the traffic flow pattern on Indian Springs Drive at the Mize Street intersection 

will change to a 3-way stop. All traffic, north and south bound on Indian Springs Drive, must come to a 

complete stop. This change in traffic flow will allow traffic traversing the railroad tracks from SR-42 to 

proceed without stopping and will have the right-of-way. All Mize Street traffic entering the intersection 

from west of Indian Springs Drive must continue to stop prior to entering the intersection.  

This change in traffic flow is to improve the safety of the traveling public by eliminating the necessity to 

stop on the railroad tracks. This change was approved by the Monroe County Board of Commissioners 

during the April 4, 2023 Commissioners meeting.  

 

 


